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Comments: Mid-Swan Project

 

Dear Sandy,  Thank you for the opportunity to comment. I owen A property at 621 Lodgepole, just off the Peck

Lake road. Last year I participated in the fuels reduction program from the DNRC. I thind my trees out and

seeded grass. It has allowed the light to get in, and make A healthier forest. I would hope this project is designed

to do the same thing.  I like the way the stae has thinned their forrest out. I hope this project is designed to do the

same.     David  Dickey
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